
The conference will be held on 12-15 September at the Gold Coast Convention and Exhibition 
Centre in Queensland, Australia. Early Bird registrations are now available at  
www.nodigdownunder.com

REGISTRATIONS OPEN

Early Bird tickets for No-Dig Down Under 2017 are available from AU$1,210 until 14 July 2017.
Full conference registration includes two full days of conference streams, access to the Trade Show and all social events.

Thank you to our event sponsors
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